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Wednesday 27
th

  May 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Governor response to phased re-opening of school 

St Vincent’s school has remained open for the children of key workers and vulnerable 

children throughout lockdown and will continue to do so. All the staff have worked 

incredibly hard for these children and in providing online learning resources for children at 

home. We are very grateful for the staff’s dedication and commitment during this national 

crisis. 

Since the Prime Minister announced the gradual return of children in Reception, Year 1 and 

Year 6, the leadership team has liaised closely with local authority advisers to formulate a 

detailed plan and Risk Assessment to enable children to return to school as safely as possible, 

when the time is right. Warrington local authority has made the decision for all schools in 

Warrington to begin re-opening from 8
th

 June.  

The plans and Risk Assessment prepared by the leadership team have been shared with 

governors and the local authority. They are detailed and comprehensive and have taken a 

great deal of thought, effort and time.   

Sensible measures have been put in place to minimise the spread of the virus. It is our ‘best 

endeavour’ to try to keep everyone safe.   

These are strange and difficult times for us all but please know that as a school, we are doing 

our very best to keep everyone safe so that one day we can all be together again. 

Take care and stay safe. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Win Douglas 

Chair of Governors 
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